The reason why I am seeking the excemption is because my company Multimedia Systems Tech LLC is developing the RealT application for Realtors, Real Estate Agents and Home owners, who want to promote their listing houses for sale. They provide the input information to our application. But most importantly, is one video made by Multimedia Systems Tech, with the DRONE Yuneec model Q500, of the interior, exterior and neighborhood, the proposed height from the ground to navigate is 20 feet.
Buyers download the free Application RealT or go to the web page,depending on the zip code where they want to buy their dream home, they find the appropriate information, photographs and the DRONE video that they can select and call to make an appointment with the Seller or Realtor subscribed. The benefits for the public and custumers are that they save time and money when looking for dream house chossing the right one on our App or web page and do not waste time looking and discharging homes on the weekends with the realtor.
Public safety will not be affected with the flying DRONE that it will be made specifically in the house for sale and a short tour of the neighborhood at a height not exceeding the ceiling of houses and within business hours.
